
 
 

Addendum 1 

August 1, 2025 

South Jersey Port Corporation (SJPC) 

Request for Proposals 

 

SJPC-25-69 Building N-1 Roof Replacement 

Broadway Marine Terminal 

 

NOTICE 

 
This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Proposals and must be acknowledged with your 
submission. 
 

 

ANSWERS TO FORMALLY SUBMITTED QUESTIONS 

 

  

Question 1.  I'm emailing in regard to the above project in Thursday's South Jersey Times. I 
wanted to confirm that the pre-bid meeting will be held at the Balzano Terminal and not the 
Broadway Terminal. Please advise. 

 
Answer 1. The pre-bid meeting will be held at the Broadway Marine Terminal on 
Wednesday August 6, 2025, at 11:00am. We will meet at the main gate. We apologize 
for any confusion. 


